
14. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

ETHICAL PURCHASING AND CONTRACTING POLICY

Speaking rights had been granted to four organisations to make submissions to the Committee on the
above policy. In light of the decision to defer consideration of the policy to a future meeting, the
requests were withdrawn.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


